)) LETTER TO THE EDITOR

The Jan/Feb 2022 issue of Right of Way Magazine included one of the P — T T @
most enjoyable and insightful articles I've ever read in our magazine.

The article, “Cultural Heritage” takes a very challenging issue and adds
an important perspective that I've never seen explained so clearly for
agents and project teams who need this level of understanding to help
ensure successful project outcomes in today’s working environment. All
one needs to do to confirm this is to review the increasingly long list of
projects that have suffered or failed for lack of this level of understanding.

I always read and enjoy the articles in our magazine and know that we're
definitely fortunate to have such a first-rate publication with so many
helpful articles for our members. The quality writing in this article not
only adds to our knowledge and understanding, but also serves to help
validate the value of IRWA membership.

It’s obvious that the author’s understanding comes — not just from academic knowledge, but also from years of thoughtfully engaging
the issues ‘on the frontlines” of project work. IRWA, RSI EnTech and her customers are all fortunate to have her on their team and be so
willingly sharing her insights.

And lastly, thanks to both you and the author for further raising the bar on the quality of magazine.

Glenn Winfree, SR/WA
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SCOTT EQUIPMENT
‘SPECIALTY RENTAL DIVISION |

Scott has created a Specialty Rental Division to cater to the unique and complex
equipment needs of our partners in the RoW, Waste Management, Site Preparation
and Disaster Relief industries.

Can’t find the right specialty equipment? Call Scott and let’s get the job done together!

CALL SCOTT TODAY SCOTT

985-272-1046 EQUIPMENT

HEAVY-DUTY COMMITMENT

ScottCompanies.com
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